CORRESPONDENCE

AUG 08, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 06033-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 9:40 AM

To: '‘Barbara Goransson'

Subject: RE: Docket #:  160021-E1

Dear Ms. Goransson,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Barbara Goransson [mailto:barb.goransson@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 8:08 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Docket #: 160021-E1

Name: Barbara Goransson
Address: 3217 Cove Rd

Tequesta, FL 33469
Docket #: 160021-E1

Public Service Commission Clerk,

It is appalling that FPL would request $1.34 billion increase in base rates for the sole purpose of corporate
PROFIT.

$960 million of FPL’s rate increase will go into FPL investors’ pockets. None of those funds will go to service
enhancements, disaster preparedness, or energy innovation.

According to their own filing with the PSC, FPL is on target to make $1.6B in profit in 2017 without the
requested rate increase.

We have no option for getting our power from other power companies. We have no say
in how many millions of dollars FPL pays their C-Suite executives. We have no accurate
accounting for the full scale of political contributions FPL makes each year to influence
those in powers to keep FPL in its unchallenged, powerful position in this state. This
increase should be considered illegal!
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Sincerely,

Barbara Goransson

3217 Cove Rd

Tequesta, FL 33469

Cell: 561-222-0355
Barb.Goransson@gmail.com






